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Teachers are continuing to find new ways to incorporate technology into the classroom.

Each grade level held their RTI 20% meeting allowing the RTI team and classroom
teachers to look at the progress the students have been making and make any needed
adjustments to intervention groups.

Parent-Teacher Conferences were well attended with 88% school-wide turn out.
Kinder — 86%

1** Grade — 92%

2" Grade — 94%

3" Grade — 78%

4™ Grade (straight 4™ grade) — 90%

4/5" Blend — 87%

5" Grade (straight 5" grade) — 83%

Combined 4/5" Grade — 87%

The annual Thanksgiving family lunch had over 140 family members enjoy time together
with their student.

Mr. Kriz is preparing the FV Destination Imagination team for this school years
competition. The team is made up of Iris Shaughnessy, Elena Kelly, Thorn O’Neill, Jaylen
Jenkins, Jason Huntley and Brynna DelLonge.

Fort Vannoy held the annual Christmas Music show on 12/3 at the Grants Pass
Preforming Arts Center. The show was a wonderful event for all.

Fort Vannoy will be holding a Christmas store for the students to purchase donated arts
and crafts.



Fort Vannoy is selling Christmas wreaths again this school year as a fundraiser.

The FV Site Council reviewed and updated the FV Indistar. New to the Site Council team
is Dawn Elzy.



